November 10, 2020

Dear Families and Friends,

Our indoor Compassionate Care/Essential Caregiver visits, which began last Thursday, were going so well and brought so much happiness to our Residents. Unfortunately, we have to put a halt on the visits until further notice due to two positives for covid-19, one among our 3rd floor Residents and two among our Staff from our November 4, 2020 testing.

Outside medical services such as podiatry, audiology, vision and dental will be on hold and sadly in addition our beauty salon will be stopped temporarily.

As cases are rising for COVID-19, we continue with courage to follow the guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) regarding the safety precautions to prevent contracting COVID -19.

The Staff and Little Sisters are trying to be creative to do things to cheer up our Residents as Thanksgiving is approaching. If you have any ideas please do share with us. This coming Saturday we will have a Memorial Mass for our dear Residents who have left us for the Father's House from November 1, 2019 to October 31, 2020 and we will be united to all their families and loved ones in prayer and spirit as restrictions continue for their participation in our chapel.

As we begin the month of November, let us pray to all the Saints in heaven for an end to this coronavirus pandemic. We will keep you posted as things change.

Gratefully in Christ, Sister Theresa Louisa, lsp Little Sisters of the Poor

We could use donations of:

Disposable Silverware
Liquid Tide HE
Medical Glove Size Large
Sanitizing Wipes
Disposable Hinged Containers
N 95 Masks
Bottled Water
Individual Wrapped Treats
Lotion (sizes 3 ounces to 6 ounces)